
We Need  
Your Input! 

 
Rail Crossing Safety  

Study Underway 
 

Join us for a listening session: 
6-8 p.m. Tuesday, April 25 

Billings City Hall, 202 NE Elm Street 
Come-and-go style meeting 
NO FORMAL PRESENTATION 

 
Information gathered will help MoDOT  

plan for future safety improvements  
at rail crossings between Republic and Marionville.  

 
 
 

For more information: 
 417.895.7600 
 modot.org/southwest 
 Facebook: MoDOT.Southwest 
 Twitter: MoDOT_Southwest 
 Instagram: @MoDOT_Southwest 


